
CRRSA Act Reporting (HEERF III) 
 

Quarterly Reporting for March 31, 2022 
 
 

Certification 
 
 

Illinois State University has signed and returned to the Department of Education the Certification and 
Agreement and intends to use all of funds allocated for Emergency Financial Aid Grants received under 
the CRRSA Act to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students. 
 

 
Funds Distributed and Student Eligibility 

 



Notification to Students 
 

During this quarterly reporting period, the institution issued a letter to recipients including information 
about the grant, intended use of the funds, how to view the amount of their grant, and how the funds 
are disbursed to them.   
 
During the fall semester, the university produced a video explained how the university 
identified eligible students and that students could contact the Financial Aid Office if they were 
experiencing extenuating hardship. The institutional video was communicated was posted to the Illinois 
State University YouTube page. 
 
In addition to the letter and video, information regarding emergency grants is available to all students 
on the Illinois State University Student Emergency Grant Funds web page. 
 
The Financial Aid Office also conducted phone outreach to students with outstanding balances, sent out 


